Blanchard Percussion Supply List

Percussion students enrolled in band at Blanchard are required to have certain
implements that will allow them to be successful. We have teamed up with Steve
Weiss Music Online to offer you great prices and a benefit to our school.

First, go to www.Steveweissmusic.com.

Once you are there, click on “Find My School”

Next, you will need to click on Blanchard Public Schools in the list of schools on the
left.

Once that page opens, click on the student grade level and time of year (spring or
fall). There you will see what percussion implements are required to be purchased.

Please know that we have set this up to simplify this biannual requirement. Also,
the band program gets store credit from every purchase you make that we can use
in Blanchard to purchase percussion gear for our school.

You are not required to buy from Steve Weiss Music. If you want to order percussion
gear from another store, feel free to write down the info from Steve Weiss Music and
go elsewhere. The bottom line is that every student needs to have these basic
implements to succeed in band.

The deadline for students to have these items purchased and at school is within
two weeks of the start of each semester. If you have any trouble or need info, please
contact a band director!




